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Mexico Sponsorship Program COVID-19 Update, July 9, 2020 
 
We recently received another update from our partners in Mexico regarding the ongoing 
COVID-19 pandemic. 
 
In the city of Mazatlán, many hotels, restaurants and beaches were reopened on July 
1.  However, with no real drop in new cases, many people feel that this will not help the 
situation they are facing, and most other industries remain closed. The economy of Mexico, and  
Mazatlán in particular, has been hit very hard by the pandemic, so the need is still very 
strong.  Many people have lost their jobs and their businesses and they are not receiving help 
from the government.  The feeding centers continue to serve children (and anyone in need) 
food in a “to-go” fashion, with the lines often extending far down the streets.   
 
Your sponsorship is always a blessing, and is always put to use to ensure your sponsored child’s 
education.  Right now, your sponsorship is more important than ever.  If you are able to 
sponsor another child, or if you know someone you can invite to sponsor, this is a great time to 
do so!  The GO COVID-19 Relief Fund is also a great way to continue to support our partners 
globally.  They have been incredibly grateful for your support and prayers.  If you are interested 
in sponsorship or donating to the Relief Fund, please visit our recently redesigned website at 
goonthemission.com. 
 

People waiting for the food distribution to begin at Villas del Sol Feeding Center. 
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